
 

 

  

                                                                 

 

29th January 2020 

Coronavirus 2019-nCoV Update 

Current Situation 

Molex has multiple manufacturing locations within China that are closed the week of 27th January 2020 

for the Chinese New Year (CNY) holiday.  Local governments in China have extended the closure of 

these facilities until at least 10 February 2020.  Molex is complying with all China government regulations 

and is closely working with our supply chain in China to understand how they may be affected and to 

minimize disruption of component deliveries. 

At the Corporate level, Molex is also restricting travel, based on the current restrictions being enforced in 

China. Any visits to our China-based facilities, including Hong Kong and Macau, will be postponed until 

after 10th February 2020 or when these travel restrictions are lifted in China. 

Logistics 

Molex is monitoring shipments and shipping lanes inbound and outbound from China. Apart from Wuhan, 

air and ocean operations in other cities that include Shanghai, Chengdu, and Guangzhou etc. are 

experiencing reduced operations because of the CNY holiday.  We will continue to monitor logistics and 

make the necessary adjustments to minimize any delivery impact to our customers.        

Operations Resumption 

Once our China plants resume normal operations, the Business Continuity team at each Molex 
manufacturing location will enact the following measures based on Molex’s Global Pandemic Plan:  travel 
and visitor reduction, absenteeism monitoring, employee and visitor screening (including temperatures), 
use of face masks, increased disinfection, and employee awareness training.  Each team is responsible 
for monitoring coronavirus developments locally and working with the Business Continuity Corporate 
Response team to help ensure continued production and customer service support.  
 
Molex has enacted our Global Pandemic and Business Continuity plans to help ensure the health and 

safety of our employees and to meet our customers’ needs for high quality products with timely delivery. 

We will keep you updated with any significant changes in the situation 

If you have additional inquiries relative to customer orders, please contact your Customer Service 
Representative or Molex Sales. For specific questions regarding the Coronavirus and Molex, please 
email  bcp@molex.com.   
 
Sincerely, 

Liam Buckley 

Senior Director, Global Customer Service 
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